
 
 

 

 

 

28 July 2020 

 

Dear Patient, 

 

At AMPATH, we have invested hugely in effort, more staff and additional equipment in recent weeks. This 

has resulted in us now being able to process more COVID-19 PCR tests. Should you require a test, please 

consult your Doctor for an appropriate AMPATH test request form, or, your doctor may order the test 

electronically by means of our APR app.  

 

If your Doctor has ordered the test electronically, you will receive an SMS/email with all forms that need to 

be completed by yourself, prior to visiting one of our collection sites. On submitting your completed forms 

electronically an order number will be sent back to you by SMS/email.  Please advise staff at the collection 

site of this order number. 

 

If your Doctor provided you with a request form, please complete all information on this form. We also 

require, on behalf of the Department of Health, the Contact Tracing form to be completed prior to visiting 

one of our collection sites.   

 

This form may be downloaded from our website.  

 

If you are a medical aid patient your account will be paid for by the medical aid if you are referred by your 

doctor (your doctor’s name must be on the request form). 

 

If you are a cash patient: You will need to pay beforehand via Credit Card on our website or by cash/credit 

card payment at collection site.  

 

NOTE: Please ensure to insert your ID number as the reference when paying via EFT or CREDIT CARD. 

 

Our AMPATH website will provide more detailed information for sample collection sites in your area as well 

as the opportunity to register for our Electronic Patient results App. 

 

 

Yours in Healthcare 

 

 

The AMPATH COVID-19 Task Team 

https://www.ampath.co.za/covid-19-patients-resources
https://www.ampath.co.za/ccpayments.php
https://www.ampath.co.za/my-lab-results

